
NOTICE OF JOINT REVIEW BOARD MEETING 

REGARDING THE 2024 TID ANNUAL REPORT 

FOR TAX INCREMENTAL DISTRICT (TID) NO. 2 

IN THE VILLAGE OF PORT EDWARDS, WISCONSIN 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Village of Port Edwards will hold a Joint Review Board (JRB) 

meeting on June 10, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at the Marshall Buehler Center, 211 Market Avenue, 

Port Edwards, Wisconsin. The purpose of this meeting is for the JRB to review the annual report 

for TID No. 2. The meeting is open to the public. 

Copies of the annual report(s) are available for review in the Clerk's Office located at the 

Municipal Building, 201 Market Avenue and will be provided upon request. 

Dated this 3rd day of June 2025. 

Diane M. Tremmel 
Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 


